Register of Shipping,

21, Penchureh Street, F.C. 3.
Sismanes 5th August, 1937,

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the due receipt of Liverpool
Report No.109287, with copy of dammge report attached,
relating to a survey recently carried out by the Society's
Surveyor at Fleetwood on the disclassed trawler "ISER",

and to aequaint you that the contents have been duly noted.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours feaithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comittee.

The Secretary,

LIVERPOOL.
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